
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 17 May 2007 

2. ENVIRONMENT CANTERBURY COUNCILLORS 
 
 Councillors Richard Budd, Anne Carroll, Elizabeth Cunningham and Judy Waters were in attendance 

and discussed with the Board the following issues: 
 
 • Impact of Pegasus Town on the northern arterials, including traffic management and types of 

transport modes. 
 • Influx of midges in the South New Brighton area. 
 • Clean Heat project 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


